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Hello, I'm Kiera Skrinnikoff, I live in Melbourne and believe this bill is very unethical, it
breaches our rights to privacy and will end up hurting people for victim-less, non-violent
crimes and overloading jails, punishing poor people for doing the things they must to avoid
poverty in a system that is increasingly blaming and hurting them. 
It'll probably end up arresting people for making silly jokes when the context isn't clear.

These laws are dehumanizing and makes me feel like the government sees myself and
other citizens as commodities to harvest information from.

I do not support this fascism, and neither does anyone I know that is aware of it.


